
Subject: Re: Gcc compile option proposal
Posted by mirek on Thu, 14 Feb 2013 19:48:48 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

dolik.rce wrote on Thu, 14 February 2013 14:46IMHO it would be much more helpful to use
"-Wall", but for that we would have to fix tons of warnings inside U++...

...and inside 3rd party sources...
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